
From: Greg Nisius [mailto:nisiusgreg@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 10, 2015 7:45 AM 
To: Council 
Subject: Kenwood project 
 
I would first like to thank you for your time and service.  I am writing in regards to the proposed 
townhouse project in Kenwood on Mississippi avenue.  I strongly oppose this project. It seems like he is 
trying to beat the system by calling it a townhouse but then renting out the rooms individually to college 
students. Isn't that an apartment building?  The area needs homes for professors and faculty at the 
universities not more housing for students. I hope you go with the consensus here and opose this 
development. 
Greg 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


